
October 18, 2024 

Governor Brian Kemp 

206 Washington Street 

Suite 203, State Capitol 

Atlanta, GA 30334 

Dear Governor Kemp: 

As my family and I are moving from our home in Bulloch County to another community in 

Georgia, I hereby resign from the Bulloch County Board of Commissioners, effective 

Monday October 21, 2024. 

I have been honored to serve the past eight years with my fellow commissioners. I am 

extremely proud of the accomplishments of this Board and that of Bulloch County as a 

whole. I am confident that Bulloch County will continue to thrive and wish all the best to 

the great citizens in the future. 

Sincerely, 

~lO..{ 
Curt Deal 

cc: 

Jeff Akins 

Roy Thompson 

Tom Couch 

Cindy Mallet 
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